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Dear 

In early April you provided the Commission with links to Spark's standard form consumer contracts. We have now 
reviewed those contracts to assess their compliance with the new unfair contract term provisions of the Fair Trading 
Act. 

Attached is a request for information about potential unfair contract terms we have identified. The purpose of our 
letter is to seek information from Spark to assist in our assessment otwhether these terms comply with the unfair 
contract terms provisions. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Kind regards 

Chief Adviser | Competition Branch 
Commerce Commission I Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
135 
DDI comcom.govt.nz 

Follow us on Twitter iSNZComCom 

Competition i Competition and 
Matters 2015 j Regulation Conference 

23 and 24 July Te Papa • Wellington 

Competition Matters 2015, Wellington 23 and 24 July. Register here. 

The information contained in this e-mail may be legally privileged and CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended 
recipient you are hereby notified that any use, 
dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this message is prohibited. 
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